
 

 
 

ALL SAINTS C.E. (V.C.) FIRST SCHOOL & BUSY BEES PRE-SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Mrs V. A Bradley 

 

  Church Lane, Standon, Staffordshire. ST21 6RN - Tel. (01782) 791234       
 www.allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk headteacher@allsaints-standon.staffs.sch.uk   

Tuesday, 18 September 2018 

Dear Parents, 

As in previous years, we will once again be able to enjoy two Harvest Services this year.  Our school service 

will take place on Friday 12th October at All Saints Church from 9.30 am onwards.  All of the children will 

take part and we look forward to as many families as possible joining in our celebrations. 

This year, the parish Harvest Service will take place in All Saints Church on Sunday 14th October and 

everyone is again very welcome to attend.  The children have been invited to take part in the Sunday 

Service and it would be very helpful to know which children will be attending so that I can arrange some 

rehearsals and liaise with the church on numbers.  I would appreciate it if you could please return the 

reply slip to me by Monday 24TH September if you will be joining us for the Parish Harvest Service on 

Sunday 14th October. 

Kind Regards, 
 

Vicki Bradley 
Headteacher 
 

 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…… 

 

HARVEST SERVICE IN ALL SAINTS CHURCH  

SUNDAY 14TH OCTOBER, 2018 

 

Child’s Name _______________________________  Class ___________________ 

  

My child will be participating in the Harvest Sunday Service.        

 

Signed_________________ (Parent/Guardian) 
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